ST. HILDA'S SECONDARY SCHOOL
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Vision: An excellent institution recognised for bringing up pupils with a love for God, Life & Learning.
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Annex A

FINANCIAL MATTERS ‘ ~
Dear Parent / Guardian,

1. PAYMENT OF 2\° TIER MISCELLANEOUS FEES THROUGH EDUSAVE ACCOUNT

The school fees component consist of the School Fee, the Standard Miscellaneous Fee and the
2" Tier Miscellaneous.
You may use your chiid/ward’'s Edusave account to pay for the 2™ tier Miscellaneous Fee.

Note:

a. If you have been using your child/ward’s Edusave account to pay for his/her Primary School's
2 Tier Miscellaneous Fee, you need not apply again.

b. Students without Edusave account will not be able to apply for this deduction.

¢. Non-Singapore Citizens will not be eligible for the Edusave deduction.

2. APPLICATION FOR INTERBANK GIRO (FOR PAYMENT AND REFUND OF FEES,
ENRICHMENT PROGRAMMES AND CHARGES)

Students who are currently paying fees by cash are strongly encouraged to apply for Interbank
GIRO for the Payment and Refund of Fees, Enrichment Programmes and Charges. You may
download the form from our School's Website (Sec 1 Registration). Please fill in the form and inform
your child/ward to submit the completed form to the General Office by 8 Jan 2021.

Students who are currently paying fees by GIRO are not required to apply again.

3. EDUSAVE ENRICHMENT PROGRAMME STANDING ORDER (EDUSAVE EPSO) FOR
ENRICHMENT & OVERSEAS PROGRAMMES

MOE had introduced the Edusave Enrichment Programmes Standing Order (Edusave EPSO) for
Enrichment & Overseas Programmes, akin to the payment of fees using GIRO. With the Edusave
EPSO, you will only need to give authorisation once for Edusave withdrawals from your child/ward’s
Edusave funds for local enrichment and overseas programmes’. This one-time Edusave withdrawal
authorisation will remain valid throughout your child/ward’s school years.

If the balance in the Edusave account is insufficient, payment will be by cash.
Please call Edusave phone enquiry system at 62600777 to check the availability of funds for your
chid/ward’'s Edusave account,

The school will seek your consent for your child/ward’s participation in our planned programmes
for the year, without which no Edusave withdrawals will be made.

4. For further enquiries on the above matters, please feel free to contact us at 63055277.
Thank you.

Vice Principal (Admin)

' As the charges for overseas trips are generally higher, we will deduct the available amount from your child/ward's
Edusave fund first and the remaining balance due from the GIRO Option or by cheque payment.
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